
The festive season is a time for travelling, visiting family, and gathering
with loved ones – but it’s also the perfect opportunity for the flu to

spread. With packed trains, busy airports, and close contact at family
gatherings, the risk is higher than ever. 

Making sure your child has had their flu vaccine is the best way to protect
yourself and those you care about. 

If your child missed their flu vaccination at school, you can book an
appointment at one of our community clinics.

 
 For our clinic locations and contact details for the Vaccination UK

team please follow the links below:

https://www.schoolvaccination.uk/catch-up-clinics

Stay Well: 
Keep the festive

spirit alive without
the misery of flu.

Protect Others:
Especially children,

the elderly, and those
more vulnerable. 

Stop the Spread: 
Help prevent flu
outbreaks this
holiday season

https://www.schoolvaccination.uk/catch-up-clinics

